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 UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

2/13: Adrian Canaday-Temple Economic Develop-
ment Corporation 

2/20: John Henderson-Amy’s House 

2/27: n/a 

GREETER SCHEDULE 

2/13: Mike Hamby & George White 

2/20: Pam Pierce & John Rude 

2/27: Gil Gregory & Lathe Owens 

BIRTHDAYS:  

02/07: Glenn Brandt 

2/12: Eddy Lange 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

2/11: TFLC Board of Directors Meeting (Cotton 
Patch) 

2/13: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

2/20: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

2/27: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

Today Tex Burrows introduced our speaker, 

Paul Hansen.  Paul spoke with us about the Fly-

ing Vikings program. 

Paul Hansen founded Flying Vikings out of a 

calling from the Lord. A native of New Jersey, 

Paul has always wanted to become part of a 

larger mission and purpose for his life. As a for-

mer financier, Paul turned his passion of flying 

and helping children into a full time commitment. 

His flying experience extends over twenty years 

and more than 1000 hours as pilot in command. 

Flying Vikings’ greatest joy is to assist and help improve the lives of children in our commu-

nity. This program will touch a child’s life and create memories for a lifetime through a 20-30 

minutes plane ride. 

Seeing children dream with their eyes wide open at 2000 feet is truly magical. The program 

is designed to immerse children ages 6 to 18 years old with a chronic illness or physical dis-

ability into a high flying adventure. Children will be given the opportunity to take the controls 

of the plane, navigate the sky as they become the pilots. The purpose of the events is to be 

fun, relaxed, and a positive experience for the children and families. This can only happen 

through your generous support.  

Paul shared numerous stories about his personal experiences with many of the children 

whose lives have been impacted by his Flying Vikings program. 

Their 4th flight ever will be held on Saturday May 18th at the Draughon-Miller Central Texas 

Regional Airport in Temple. 

The flight program is currently based in Belton, Texas.  

Please visit https://www.flyingvikings.org/ for more information. 

HERE IS WHAT’S COMING…... 

We would like to thank 
everyone that helped to 

make this year’s TFLC 
Reverse Raffle a success. 

Please welcome our 
newest member, 

Lauren Ballard. Her 
sponsor is Mike 

Hicks and she was 
inducted by the man, 

the myth, the leg-
end, George White. 
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